
200 Club200 Club
Pay £10 a year (Jan - Dec) for a randomly allocated numberPay £10 a year (Jan - Dec) for a randomly allocated number



(between 1-200)(between 1-200)  
You can buy multiple numbers for a better chance to win!You can buy multiple numbers for a better chance to win!




Your number will be entered into a monthly draw (excludingYour number will be entered into a monthly draw (excluding



August), with a double draw in December.August), with a double draw in December.  




If your number is drawn you will win:If your number is drawn you will win:




1st prize = £501st prize = £50
2nd prize = £202nd prize = £20
3rd prize = £103rd prize = £10

Winners will be announced in futureWinners will be announced in future


newsletters!newsletters! ONLY 90 NUMBERS LEFT!! ONLY 90 NUMBERS LEFT!!  

ALL past direct debits related to the 200 club have been cancelled, soALL past direct debits related to the 200 club have been cancelled, so


both new and existing Club members must start paying via QR code!both new and existing Club members must start paying via QR code!

shorturl.at/vRY02shorturl.at/vRY02

F O L L O W  U S  O N  I N S T A G R A M  F O R  U P D A T E S  &  N E W S !
@ S T P A U L S F O S P S

F E B R U A R Y   9 T H  2 0 2 3  N E W S L E T T E R

Thank you to everyone who organised, helpedThank you to everyone who organised, helped


out on the night and attended Quiz Night! Itout on the night and attended Quiz Night! It



was a huge success and a great night.was a huge success and a great night.


Congratulations to the winners once again!Congratulations to the winners once again!    

  
Make sure to book your tickets for the SchoolMake sure to book your tickets for the School



Disco here:Disco here:  
https://tinyurl.com/2aezm2rbhttps://tinyurl.com/2aezm2rb




Thank you to everyone who donated moneyThank you to everyone who donated money



for Break the Rules today! The children lookedfor Break the Rules today! The children looked


amazing going in with their colourful hair andamazing going in with their colourful hair and


outfits. We are raising money for new Picnicoutfits. We are raising money for new Picnic



Benches! If you haven't donated yet please doBenches! If you haven't donated yet please do


so here:so here:  

https://tinyurl.com/mvk54yy8https://tinyurl.com/mvk54yy8

https://tinyurl.com/2aezm2rb

AFTER HALF TERM:AFTER HALF TERM: Please send in any  Please send in any unwantedunwanted


Nativity and any other fancy dress COSTUMESNativity and any other fancy dress COSTUMES (age 4+ (age 4+


and clean please) to donate for our nearly new sales!and clean please) to donate for our nearly new sales!  

Happy Half Term!Happy Half Term!

http://shorturl.at/vRY02
http://shorturl.at/asQTX
https://tinyurl.com/mvk54yy8

